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Happy April Birthday to: Joan Van Note 4/8;  Robert Taylor 4/15         ENJOY YOUR  BIRTHDAY!!!!! 
 

 
  Programs for April 
April  7th  - Telford Inn Division 2 Elections 6:30pm $20.00 (no lunch meeting at Charlie Brown’s) 
April  14th - Charles Hughes speaker on Space at noon meeting followed by Board Meeting 
April  21st – Evening meeting with Christina Gerhart missionary in Togo, West Africa speaker 
April  28th  - Jerry Lancaster speaker on ‘fly fishing’ 
 
 
The Terrific Kids schedule for April is as follows: 
 Thursday, April 21st  at  8:45AM– West End School 
 Tuesday,   April 26th  at  9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Tuesday,   April 26th  at  2:00AM – Walnut Street School 
 Thursday, April 28th  at  8:25AM – Woodbury Heights School                   
 
 
Dates to remember:  
April 2, 2016 – Kiwanis One Day with our Kiwanis family clubs and the ARC at Camp Sun and Fun. 
April 7, 2016– Division Election Conferences at Telford Inn 6:30pm cost $20.00 
April 8, 2016- West Deptford Key Club Marathon volleyball tournament at Riverwinds 
April is the Flower sale month: Carol Stahler is in charge: pick up date is April 30th . 
April 23, 2016 – District Board Meeting 9:30am at Edison Hotel 
May 3, 2016 - Candidates Night at Didonatos Bowling Center 6:30PM $25.00 
June 11, 2016 - District Board Meeting at Edison Hotel 
June 23-25 , 2016 – Kiwanis International Convention in Toronto, Canada 
August 19, 2016 – N District Board Meeting at the Princeton Marriott 
August 20, 2016 – NJ District Convention the Princeton Marriott 
 
 
The annual Farmers Night/Scholarship Dinner was held on March 19th at the Dream Park.   Wine,   
cheese,   hors   d’oeuvres   and   coffee   were   served   before   a delicious buffet dinner. As usual, there 
were many door prizes including Wawa gift cards, Heritage wine, a gift card donated by Hollywood Cafe, 
a basket donated by Cento  and  many   hyacinths. Kiwanis   members   from  Gloucester-Blackwood,  
Clayton, The Haddon’s,  Greater Swedesboro, Greater Mantua represented by Lt Gov Fritz, and 10 
members of our club and their family members were present. One of the scholarship winners spoke to us 
about how he was helped to get his education. 
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Our Greater Woodbury Spaghetti Dinner at (CDC) Child Development Center was held 3-6PM on 
March 12th. Carl and Jim M helped George with the cooking. Money raised will go to our Greater 
Woodbury Youth Programs. George and Connie Wagoner were in charge and they said we netted over 
$1,400.00. Thank you to everyone who helped including the West Deptford Key Club. 
    
On March 24th, on a beautiful sunny day, we had our annual Easter Egg Hunt at the CDC. Thanks to 
Betty for getting Sheriff and Greater Woodbury Kiwanis member, Carmel Morina, who brought the 
Easter Bunny from his office. All the children at the Development Center loved finding the eggs. The 
usual helpers were Claire, Betty, Connie, George and Charlie who hid the eggs. Thank you to Connie and 
George who bought the eggs and jelly beans. 
                                    
George Wagoner and Brenda Powell went to Shady Lane with our Aktion Club to play bingo and have  
pizza with the residents on March 24th. This is a ‘thank you’ for the service projects the Aktion club con- 
ducted for the residents. Everyone enjoyed this social time together. 
 
Claire Essig let us know that our bowling with the St John of God’s class will be on Friday, April 15 and 
Friday, May 13th at Brunswick Bowling in Deptford at 11AM on both dates.    
  
  
                                 Plant a flower and help a child to grow! 
It isn’t spring until you have bought your flowers for your garden and yard from the Kiwanis Spring 
Flower Sale. Carol will be handing out order forms and vouchers during our March meetings. We will be 
taking orders for our Fourth Annual Kiwanis Spring Flower Sale during March and April and our pick 
up date is April 30, 2016. Michael William Florist & Greenhouse will be providing the flowers for our 
sale and he is located in West Deptford. Directions to his greenhouse is south on Crown Point Road to NJ 
Motor Vehicle and make the first left (at Red Bank Inn) onto Fowler Road and the nursery is at the end 
of the road. Our customers will be able to choose the variety and colors of the flowers they would like to 
purchase on pick up day April 30, 2016 from 10 am to 4 pm. We will be selling flats of begonias, 
impatiens, petunias, vinca, or marigolds in a variety of colors for $14.00 per flat. Our customers will be 
able to mix and match varieties and colors to make a flat of 32 plants if they choose. We will also be 
selling 4 ½ in potted plants including large geraniums for $2.50 each and 10” hanging baskets for $15.00 
each. This year we have added vegetables plants to purchase at $1.50 each. Orders and money are due by 
April 28, 2016. You will be able to purchase additional flats, 4 ½” pots, and hanging baskets on April 30, 
2016 as well!! 
  
  
Kiwanis One Day will be held on April 2nd. Four Key Clubs and Woodbury Kiwanis Club will join 
together to paint, hoe, shovel and rake at Camp Sun and Fun. We will spend 9:30am to 3pm on April 2nd 
to help prepare the camp for the summer campers. We will need our Kiwanis members to help supervise 
and join in the fun. Please remember to bring a bag lunch, bottle of water, and to wear old work clothes, 
hat, and old shoes. Don’t forget suntan lotion! It will be a great day where young and old will have a 
meaningful and enjoyable time together. Jump aboard and let Connie know you’ll be on one of our 
crews. 
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